
 
Tel: 020 4518 5222 | admin@harmonyprimaryschool.co.uk 

 Harmony Primary School | 80 Gayton Road | Harrow | HA1 2LS 

 

 

1st Edition  

September 2020 

Welcome! 

Assalaamu ^Alaykum Wa Rahmatullahi Wa Barakatuhu. Harmony Primary School is 

proud to announce the first edition of its very own Newsletter. This will be an 

opportunity for parents to keep up to date about school events, key dates and 

announcements. We look forward to welcoming our new students and parents on the 

school’s official open date on: Wednesday 7th October 2020 

 NEWSLETTER 

We held our first ever open day on the 12th Sept which 

gave parents an opportunity to speak to class teachers 

and have a closer look at all the facilities available at the 

school. It was a pleasure meeting you all and discussing 

potential provisions for your child.  

Due to high demand, limited numbers of places remain. 

We encourage you to complete an application form 

online to secure a place at Harmony Primary School. 

Come along to our next open day: 

      Saturday 3rd October 10-1pm 

 

     HARMONY’S SPRING GARDEN PARTY 

FUN!  
On Saturday 12th September Harmony Primary school opened 

its doors up to the community for a warm and welcoming garden 

party. Families had the opportunity to visit the new school, meet 

the staff and enjoy an afternoon in the warm weather. Children 

listened to stories, decorated their own cupcakes and played 

together in the sunshine. 

Some of our mothers also took the opportunity to get some 

beautiful henna designs along with their children. It was 

wonderful to meet you all and we hope to see you all for our 

future events!  

OPEN DAYS 


